
FRAUD ALERT 
January 2019 

The Bucks County Sheriff’s Department is warning of a new scam in which 
callers are misrepresenting themselves as being from the sheriff’s office. 

The callers have given names including Deputy Brian Jacobs and Deputy 
Samuel Fisher, stating they need to speak to the call recipient about court 
and money issues. At least some calls have originated from 215-933-3797. 

Please know that this is a scam and do not give out any personal 
information. Simply hang up without any acknowledgment. 

If you have any questions about the scam, or if you are not sure if the call 
you received was legitimate, you may call Consumer Protection at 215-
348-6060 or the Bucks County Sheriff's office at 215-348-6124. 
 


